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On behalf of the Ukrainian Bar Association, I am pleased to take this opportunity 
and welcome the creation and launch of a brand new magazine for lawyers – the 
Russian Law Journal. Due to its launch the English-speaking audience will get 
acquainted with the latest trends in Russian law. At the same time the country’s 
leading lawyers will have an opportunity to convey more effectively their ideas to 
the international legal community. I’m sure that the professional editorial board and 
comprehensive coverage of topics of current importance will assure the Journal’s 
success in the relevant media sector.

The Ukrainian Bar Association, the most numerous and dynamic organization 
that unites Ukrainian lawyers, attorneys, judges, state officers and scholars hereby 
declares its readiness for mutual cooperation and implementation of interesting 
projects. The objectives of our organization are similar to those supported by the 
Russian Law Journal’s, therefore we’ll be happy to join forces and bring the legal 
profession to a new quality level together. I’m sure that the journal will find its target 
audience in our country, while the leading Ukrainian lawyers will contribute to its 
success.

We highly appreciate the opportunity to share the experience with Russian 
colleagues, therefore we cordially welcome our dialogue within the framework of 
our events and projects of the Russian Law Journal.

We wish the magazine a plenty of interesting materials, authoritative opinions, 
professional discussions and high ratings!


